
I spoke with Danny Singh, the Construction Manage for Spectrum, on Monday, June 16. 
He explained that the work that is being done is to finish the cable splicing necessary for 
the transition. He explained that the only time the work can be done is late in the 
evening because they have to bring the entire system down in order to do the splices. 
He said they will have to do two more sessions, but that they will give notify me prior to 
the work being done.  
 
I will let you know when I have more information.  
 
Harry 
 


